KETER EMPLOYEE DATA PROTECTION NOTICE
This Employee Data Protection Notice (the ‘Notice’) sets out what personal data we, Keter Plastic Ltd and all its affiliates, including also Curver, Jardin and other brands (“Keter”, “we”, “us”), hold about you and how we collect and use it, both whilst you are working for us and after you have left. It applies to current and former employees, workers, contractors, agency workers, consultants, interns, volunteers and directors (together referred to as ‘Employees’ or ‘you’).
We are required by Data Protection law to give you the information in this Notice. It is important that you read this Notice carefully, together with any other information that we may give you from time to time about how we collect and use your personal data. You should also read our Data Protection Policy which explains our obligations in relation to personal data and how we keep it secure.
This Notice does not form part of your contract of employment or another contract to provide service and does not give you any contractual rights, and we may update and modify this Notice at any time.
1 WHO IS THE CONTROLLER?
Keter is.
Keter is the “controller” for the purposes of data protection law. This means that we are responsible for deciding how we hold and use personal data about you.
Our Data Protection Officer is MyEDPO (privacy@keter.com, +44 203 870 3376). As Data Protection Officer, they are responsible for informing and advising us about our data protection obligations and they help monitor our compliance with these obligations. Together with your local HR manager, they also act as your first point of contact if you have any questions or concerns about data protection.
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